=" A S

TioewnaTer 0L ComPRNY

P. 0. Box 249
Hobbs, New Mexico

July 20, 1966

Mr. Bmery C. Arnold

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Re: Santa Fe "E" Well No. 1
660/s, 1980/E, 17-18N-9W
McKinley County, New Mexico

It was my understanding that Tidewater's Durango Office would
furnish your office with copies of electrical logs on the above well.
We are sorry this was not done. I have this date notified our Durango
office to forward copies of electric logs on Santa Fe "E" Well No. 1 to
your office immediately. Also, they are to check with your office to be
sure logs were filed on the other wells recently drilled in the Hospah
Area.

Tidewater did not DST any of the zones in the Santa Fe "E" No. 1.
Well was cored from 2004 to 2051' with no shows of oil or gas. The core
did indicate the presence of water. Also, the Point Lookout was not
tested in any of the 5 wells recently drilled by Tidewater in the Hospah
Area. I assume from your letter dated July 15, 1966 to Mr. Schmid, Jr.
that his information is from existing water wells in the area. Tidewater
did test the Santa Fe "B" No. 1 to the southeast of this well in the
Hospah and Gallup zones and recovered appreciable volumes of water with
no show of oil or gas.

Yours very truly,
TIDEWATER OIL COMPANY
. A ZZ?QGQQL~

C. L. Wade

Area Superintendent
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